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Masks are welcomed but not required for participants.

We will do our best to maintain social distance throughout the day.

Hands will be washed frequently and hand sanitizer will be readily available throughout the building.

Water fountains will be unavailable; therefore, cups of water will be provided to the children.

Foodservice workers will wear masks and gloves.
